
	

	

September 16, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

          Welcome to First Grade! 

We hope everyone has had a restful summer.   We want to welcome you back to a wonderful and exciting 
new year!   Although things will be a little different this year, we will try to make it a fun and exciting 
learning experience for ALL!   Below, we have added a short supply list of some necessary items your child 
will need during the school year, whether blended and/or remote. 

   Supply List for 2020-2021 

***PLEASE LABEL YOUR CHILD’S ITEMS WITH THEIR FIRST AND LAST NAME*** 

• 2 marble composition notebooks (WIDE-RULED ONLY)  
* Phonics/ELA   
* Science/Social Studies 

• 2 folders 
o 1 Take Home 
o 1 Writing  

• 1 box of # 2 pencils with block erasers- SHARPENED 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Official School Hours this school year (2020-2021) are: 8:30-2:00 PM. 

You can email your child’s teacher individually using the below emails: 

1.Mrs. Aslanis: aslanis@ps234queens.com 

2.Mrs. Hatzipavlou: hatzipavlou@ps234queens.com 

3. Mrs. Ahmed: ahmed@ps234queens.com 

 

We will make this a wonderful school year together. 

                

Sincerely, 

The First Grade Team 


